
 

Public Relations Committee Report – May – 2020 
 
Current Committee Members: Harold A. – Chair, Pam B., Paul N., Steve W., Tom 

R., Beth Z. Paul G. from Area 3B 

 

Work completed, potential next meeting and moving forward:  

 

I’ve sent some time reviewing the emails received in February and March and per a 

discussion with Andy R. I will be sending them to committee members for review and 

eventual dissemination to the Trustees and Areas.  

 

Please stay safe and hopefully we will all be able to gather next May in San Diego. 

    

Respectfully submitted,  

 

Harold A. 

Area 2 Trustee 

Chair: Public Relations Committee 

 
 


